
TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

CHAIRMAN: JOHN GIANNETTI JR. 

VICE CHAIRMAN: CHRISTOPHER P. AIKEN 

SECRETARY: CAROL KELLY 

April 10, 2015 

Mayor and City Council  

City of Annapolis 

160 Duke of Gloucester St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

Re: R-3-15  SUPPORT 

R-4-15 SUPPORT 

O-9-15 SUPPORT 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council: 

On March 25, 2014, the Annapolis Transportation Board considered the following legislation and 

hereby reports its support for the following three pieces of legislation before the Annapolis City Council: 

1. R-3-15 A Request to the Maryland General Assembly Regarding the Parking

Authorities Act.

VOTE OF THE BOARD: SUPPORT 

2. R-4-15 A Reqest to the Maryland General Assembly Concerning the Annotated Code of 
Maryland Public Utilities Article Definition of Taxicab and and Provision of Taxicab 
Services.

VOTE OF THE BOARD: SUPPORT 

3. O-9-15 Transportation Board Quorum

VOTE OF THE BOARD: SUPPORT 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John A. Giannetti Jr. 

Chair, Transporation Board 

CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 

410-263-7997 


